AUTHORIZATION OF PAYMENT OF JULY 2022 SCHEDULE OF BILLS

AUTHORIZATION VOTED ON AT THE JUNE 20, 2022 REGULAR BOARD MEETING

Mr. Trevor Moore, Chief School Business Official is authorized and directed to pay bills
in July 2022 without further direction from the Peotone Board of Education. The purpose
of this authorization is to ensure invoices are paid prior to due dates that will occur prior
to the next scheduled Peotone Board of Education Meeting on August 15, 2022.

Mr. Trevor Moore will furnish a list of the paid bills for the Board to review at the August
15, 2022 regular board meeting.
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